
Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

Tuesday, November 8, 2022  
 

The meeting was opened at 7:24 p.m. 

 
Members Present  

Jennie Stewart Shelley Davis   

Rodney Weeden Lynn Gordon   

 

All members were welcomed by Jennie. The minutes from the October meeting were accepted as 

presented. 

 

Old Business 

 
Flowerbed Cleanup 

All flowerbeds and pots have been cleaned.  Shrubs, perennials and annuals were cut back or thrown 

away.  

 

Letter To Businesses, Schools and Religious Organizations  
Jennie stated that thirty-eight letters were mailed on October 14th encouraging businesses, schools and 

religious organizations to keep their property free of litter.  A big thank you to the receptionist at City 

Hall and the City Clerk. 

 

Letter to Bordering Cities 

Jennie stated that the letter addressed to the four bordering cities inviting them to partner with 

Bellefontaine Neighbors to pick up litter in their city was approved by the Mayor.  The letters were 

mailed on November 8.  Four members from the Board agreed to follow-up with each City Leader.  

 

Painting of Flowerpots 

Lynn stated that flowerpots will be painted in 2023. 

 

Correction of Grass and Trash Container Ordinances that was published in Bellefontaine News 

Jennie stated that Alderwoman Alease Dailes will put a correction in the next Bellefontaine News.  

 

New Business 

 
Image and Beautification Article 

Jennie stated that the Image and Beautification Board will have an article in the next Bellefontaine 

News. 

 

Judging of Christmas Decorations 

Judging of Christmas Decorations will take place during the week of December 11. 

 

Follow-up Items 

 New City Signs 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 


